
 
 

  
Dear Sexton H.S. and Lansing School District Community, 
  
It is with great sadness that we inform you of the passing of Dr. Carnegie, our beloved principal 
of 22 years, here at Sexton High School. Dr. Carnegie was not just a principal but a great 
husband, father, grandfather, pastor, friend, police commissioner, community leader, and 
mentor to many. 
  
Dr. Carnegie was an exceptional leader who dedicated his life to the betterment of our school 
and community. His unwavering commitment to providing a safe and nurturing environment 
for our students was evident in every decision he made. His passion for education was 
contagious and inspired us all to be better educators and human beings. I am so thankful for 
him playing a major part in my life. 
  
Beyond his role as a principal, Dr. Carnegie was a respected member of our community. He was 
a beloved pastor who touched the lives of countless individuals. He was a mentor to many, 
providing guidance and support when it was needed the most. He was a father figure to 
students who needed someone to look up to and a friend to all who knew him. 
  
Dr. Carnegie's loss will be deeply felt by all who knew him. His impact on our school community 
cannot be overstated. We will forever be grateful for his leadership, his kindness, and his 
unwavering dedication to our students,  
  
In this difficult time, we extend our deepest sympathies to Dr. Carnegie's family and loved ones. 
Our thoughts and prayers are with them during this time of grief.  
  
Rest in peace, Dr. Carnegie; you will be missed but never forgotten. 
  
J.W. Sexton  
Principal Dan Boggan III 
 

 
 


